
From: Kent McGill
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Sunday, May 19, 2024 8:26:04 PM

[You don't often get email from kent.mcgill@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to REJECT the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
YOU, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
EVERYTHING in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want,
which is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in CLEAN, MORE COST-
EFFECTIVE energy options.

Thank you,

Kent McGill
NC
kentmcgill@yahoo.com
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From: Audrey Brown
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Sunday, May 19, 2024 10:42:07 AM

[You don't often get email from audrey.brown@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which
is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Audrey Brown
NC
audaxl54@gmail.com
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From: Renee Boykin
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Saturday, May 18, 2024 3:24:06 PM

[You don't often get email from renee.boykin@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which
is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Renee Boykin
NC
reneebboykin@gmail.com
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From: Frank Moore
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 10:54:45 PM

[You don't often get email from frank.moore@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which
is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Frank Moore
NC
fjmoorecpa@yahoo.com
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From: Robert Moore
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 4:22:06 PM

[You don't often get email from robert.moore@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which
is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Robert Moore
NC
20daisy09@gmail.com
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From: Nadine Blancato
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 3:44:05 PM

[You don't often get email from nadine.blancato@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which
is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Nadine Blancato
NC
cocodog6@yahoo.com
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From: Shoshana Serxner-Merchant
To: Berube, Joanne M
Subject: [External] Clean energy is cheaper, more reliable than new gas
Date: Monday, May 20, 2024 8:04:07 PM

[You don't often get email from shoshana.serxnermerchant@messages.evergreenaction.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

As my state’s regulator, you’re tasked with protecting me and other utility customers from unjust utility bills and
unnecessary cost increases. That’s why I’m asking you to reject the false story that new gas plants are the only
option to meet an increase in electricity demand.

We have the technologies that can meet power requirements at a lower cost than dirty and dated gas plants, and
thanks to the Inflation Reduction Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, and state leadership, we also have new
investments and policy tools to get there. We just need utilities, as well as grid operators and state regulators like
you, to choose reliability and affordability over false justifications for outdated energy sources.

We should not, cannot, and must not let utilities use America’s economic momentum as an excuse to build more gas
power plants, which would lead to a massive increase in climate pollution and costs for customers. I urge you to do
everything in your power to refuse these schemes and act in accordance with what American customers want, which
is more energy cost regulation, more affordable power, and utilities investing in clean energy options.

Thank you,

Shoshana Serxner-Merchant
NC
sserxner1124@gmail.com
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